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Mid-Atlantic Radio Kontrol 

Society 

MARKSMen 
The MARKSMEN is published monthly by 

the Mid Atlantic Radio Kontrol Society and 

posted on the MARKS Web Site. Newsletter 

submissions should be sent via email to David 

Hess (david.Hess.1@gmail.com) 

 

President 

Wally Makuchal wmakuchal@comcast.net 

 

Vice President  

Ray Carlson chestnuthaven@verizon.net 

 

Treasurer 

John Haffner mooneyjock@outlook.com 

 

Secretary 

David Hess marksrc.sec@gmail.com 

 

Field Safety Officer  

John Burnett JohnBmrw100@verizon.net 

 

Field Marshall  

Shye Sarig shyesarig@comcast.net 

 

Executive Committee Members  

Ray Carlson 

“Caje” Chandler 

John Haffner 

David Hess 

Wally Makuchal 

Harry Semenko 

Jason Taylor 

Jim Waybright 

Rick Witherow 

 

Official Club Trainers 

John Burnett 

Raymond Carlson 

John Haffner 

Wally Makuchal 

Harry Semenko  

Jason Taylor 

Jon Watson 

 

Web Site 

www.marksrc.com 

 

Web Master 

David Hess marksrc.sec@gmail.com 

 

MARKS is AMA Charter Club #333.  

MARKS maintains a flying field located at: 

 Waybright Field 

1918 Saint Lukes Road 

Salisbury, MD 21804 

 

On the cover: Rick Witherow flying at 

Waybright Field.    

 

 

NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

Tuesday August 31, 2021 7:00 PM 
 
Sentinel Robotic Solutions (SRS)  
31856 Crosswind Drive 
Salisbury-Wicomico Airport 
Salisbury, MD 21804 

 

 
 

Wanted !! 
Judges and volunteers are needed for the upcoming 

Vintage Fun Fly on 10/16/21. If interested, please 

contact John Haffner (mooneyjock@outlook.com). 

There is a promise of pizza and beer for those 

interested in training as judges.  

 

People are needed for the Ocean Pines Big Truck 

Day static display on 9/18/21 from 10am until 2 pm. 

If interested, please contact Rick Witherow 

(rick@beachwoodinc.com) for details.   

 

James Ruark, past member and treasurer of 
MARKS, passed away at the age of 91. Jim’s 

obituary may be viewed at: 
https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/delmarvano

w/name/james-ruark-obituary?pid=199556702 
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Congratulations to the following MARKS members who are on the path to All Season Flyer for 2021.  As of July 31, 
2021, the following members have flown at least once a month in 2021:

Ray Bertrand 
John Burnett 
Ray Carlson 
Robin Mutchler 

Shye Sarig 
Harry Semenko 
Jason Taylor 
Jon Watson 

Jim Waybright 
Rick Witherow 

 

Meeting Minutes for July 27, 2021 
• MARKS July 2021 membership meeting 

• SRS UAS Facility @ Salisbury Airport 

• 11 Members present 

• Called to order at 7:00 pm by President Wally Makuchal 

• Due to lack of a secretary, there was no reading of previous minutes. 

• John Haffner presented treasurer report.   

 

Membership committee report: 

• Plans were discussed to support a static display at the Ocean Pines Big Truck Day on 9/18/21 from 10am until 2 

pm. The event is held at the south gate field.  

• There is one new member for the month. 

 

Jim Waybright Field Report: 

• The blades on the 48” cut John Deere mower needed to be replaced. I purchased new blades and bolts. John 

Burnett and Caje Chandler replaced the blades. Thanks guys! 

• We spent $41.00 for gas this month.  

• The field is in the best shape ever, sometimes we need to mow it twice a week. Thanks to all the guys for 

mowing each week.  

• We have purchased the items to install the new outlets on the two tables that was approved at the last meeting. 

The total cost was $94.00. I used some of the excess money from the Munchies Fund for the purchase. We are 

planning on installing the new outlets when it cools off.   

 

Old Business: 

• Assistance is needed for the Vintage Fun Fly scheduled or 10/16/21. A line marker is needed for marking the 

field. Rick Witherow will supply the paint. A pylon pole is needed for an event. John Haffner will mark the 

location, and Jim Waybright will supervise the placement of an existing PVC pipe. John Haffner will send a 

flyer to Jim Waybright to print and get delivered to the Hobby Stop in Laurel, DE.  

• The cancelled car show and future events were discussed. 

 

New Business: 

• John Haffner received an application from Dan Myer for a family membership, and voted in same. 

• David Hess was elected as the club secretary. 

• With no other business to discuss a motion was made and passed to adjourn at 7:55 pm. 
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Photos seen here and additional photos from July may be seen and downloaded from: 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/davidhess1/albums/72157719609172341 
  

 
 
 

 

July Activity at Waybright Field 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/davidhess1/albums/72157719609172341
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